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Jenne Milsteln 18-26 TRINITY STREET, HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106
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March 14, 2003

Elizabeth B, Rex, Ed.), President
The Children First Foundation, Inc:
P.0. Box 326

Eastchester, NY 10709

Dear Dr, Rex:

I would like to thank you for inviting me to be g guest at the “2003 Charity Concert
for Adoption”; unfortunately ! am unable to attend.

Not one single haby should be thrown in a garbage pail. Thanks to Mr, Tim Jaccatd,
Founder and Director of the Children of Hope Safe-Haven Program, many babias
have been saved from this tragedy.

Young mother's-to-be are so frightened when they are facing pregnancy alone. The
Safe Haven Law allows these yaung women the safety and anenymity of abandoning
their unwanted newborns at a hospital emergency room and the newborns & chance
to live, . |

Again, thank you for your commitment to promoting salety and permanency for our
tiniest citizens.
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